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May 10, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Staff and Parents, 

 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience that took place at Washington School on Friday. 

What was thought to be a one-hour repair of a water heater proved more of a challenge than 

ever expected. Once the replacement of the water heater was complete, another pipe began to 

leak creating additional problems and an extended period to correct. In addition, the information 

regarding the additional problems was not shared with our Business Administrator nor my 

office and did not give me the opportunity to relocate our students and staff or to close the 

school for the remainder of the day.  

 

I have ordered that all repairs regarding major plumbing projects and electrical repairs must be 

scheduled after school hours or on weekends. Our children and staff should never be 

inconvenienced when other options are available. 

 

The condition of all our schools are of high priority and none of this was planned to create the 

problems that took place at that time.  

 

Again our apologies to staff and Parents. 

 

Sincerely, 

      
            Anthony Riscica 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 


